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NEWSLETTER
News & updates from our church for our community

ALL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING
FEBRUARY 18, 2024

IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING 
THE 10AM SERVICE

Mission of the Month for February
Since the Lakeshore Regional Child Advocacy Center initiative launched in Port
Washington in the summer of 2015, more than 3,500 children, adolescents and their
families have received services. The launch of this endeavor represented a strengthened
commitment to collaborative, trauma-informed services for the families of Ozaukee and
Washington counties. The Lakeshore CAC service area has grown quickly to include
Sheboygan and Manitowoc counties in 2017 and 2020, respectively. In October 2020, the
satellite location in Sheboygan Police Department was opened through a great deal of
support from partner agencies and the community. Contributions can be placed in the
rainbow striped bucket on Sundays in the month of February.



Our Prayer Team’s prayer list is updated every month. Please let Gail Weigel know if you
are interested in this mission. You are asked to pray for a specific portion of the list in
whatever way you are comfortable. Information is sent via email so you do not need to
pass it on.

Thank you for supporting Caring Ministries through the purchase of handmade cards.
We are no longer included in the church budget so we appreciate your support with
card sales.  And thank you to Gail Weigel for sharing her talents making the beautiful
handmade cards!

To protect our members’ privacy we cannot publish mailing addresses. If you need a
family’s address, please contact the church office at saukvilleucc@att.net or 262-284-
0588 and we can email or mail you an updated membership list with addresses. 

Prayer Families of the Week for the Month of February:
February 4   |  Kari, Tim, Hailey, and Emiley Fisher

February 11  |   Kathy Tauben
February 18  |   Dan and Patty Gilbert

February 25  |  Kathy and Frank Parsons

Caring Ministries

Happy Birthday!
We have no anniversaries in February. 

February 4 | Jean Hamilton
February 5   |   Arianna Fuentes

February 5   |   Kathy Tauben
February 5   |    Pat Davis

February 8   |   Kris Schmit
February  8   |   Roger Geib

February 14   |   Brittnee Heimerl
February 15    |   Karen Welton
February 16   |   Matt DeGroff



Congratulations to the Ozaukee Food
Alliance who has officially moved into their
new building, just down the street from
Parkside Community UCC.  The new building
is located at 100 East Green Bay Avenue.

You are invited to attend their Open House
on Saturday, February 10th from Noon to
4pm.  Help them warm up this new space and
take a peek at what they have been working
on! Light refreshments, music, tours,
information, volunteer sign-up, and a giving
station (to help us complete this Capital
Campaign!) are all planned. 



Due to our seasonal weather, the Church
Council did not meet in January.  They

will meet next on Tuesday, February 13.



We are thankful for
all of our volunteers!  

Why not add your
name to the
rotation?  

If you would like to
volunteer to help
with worship
services, please
contact Carrie in the
Church office at
saukvilleucc@att.net  
262-284-0588.

FEBRUARY
Worship Volunteers



February Events

February 4th from 1:00-5:00 pm - Skiing/Tubing at Sunburst
Come enjoy an afternoon of winter fun with friends as we hit the slopes 
together! We will meet at Lighthouse (513 W. Grand Ave. in Port) and 
carpool to Sunburst in Kewaskum. Students can choose between snow 
tubing, skiing, or snowboarding and Lighthouse will cover the rental/lift 
costs. Please come dressed for the weather and bring along some 
money for snacks if you would like. 

Students must pre-register for this event - please talk to Christin ASAP if you want to go
and are not already signed up!

February 16-18 - Youth Retreat
Six youth and two adults from Lighthouse will be attending the 
Quake Retreat in Wisconsin Dells from February 16-18. 

This will be an awesome weekend of worship, speakers, workshops, 
a service project, and of course, some waterpark fun! Please keep 
this group in your prayers as they travel, learn, play, and grow in 
faith together!

Birthday Kits
We also wanted to extend a huge THANK YOU to everyone who donated supplies last
month to help us assemble more than 130 birthday kits! They have been distributed to
both the Port Washington and Saukville food pantries and were received with great
appreciation. 

Lighthouse events are open to all students
in grades 5-12

Have questions about Lighthouse or want
to get involved?

Contact Director Christin Flucke at 
262-483-9582 or

christin.flucke@lighthouseyouth.org

mailto:christin.flucke@lighthouseyouth.org
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Ash Wednesday
February 14

6pm Supper
7pm Service


